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Just NO.   This thing is a bucket of snakes.   People should get firearms training---but 

you 

want to make it illegal.  People enjoy dressing up in tactical/military attire and playing 

with 

paintball and airsoft---illegal.  You are basing criminality on intent rather than action. 

Please stop.  

We have more that enough laws now, enforce them.    


